WRIGHT TALLMADGE FIRE BOARD
BUDGET WORKSHOP
FEBRUARY 17, 2020
12:00 P.M.
TALLMADGE TOWNSHIP

12:00 p.m. Lenore Cook called the meeting to order.
Members present: Lenore Cook, Josh Westgate, Val Schwallier and Michael Gavin.

Also present: Mike Eppink, Jon Alkema and Toby VanEss.

2020 Budget Workshop was underway with discussion from all members that were present.
Fire Chief Gavin presented his areas of concerns but also, he has possible solutions.
A detailed report will be available.

A Budget will be presented and voted on at the next fire board meeting that will be held on
March 3"9, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. at Tallmadge Charter Township.

1:10 p.m. meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,
Valdyne Schwallier



